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Notice of Meeting 

 

Posted on: February 12, 2018 at 3:30 PM 
 

 
In accordance with the provisions of M.G.L. c. 30A, § 20, notice is hereby given that a meeting of 
the Bureau of Pipefitters, Refrigeration Technicians and Sprinklerfitters: Subcommittee to 
Define "Inspections" in 528 CMR will be held on Wednesday, February 21, at 1:00 PM, at the 
Division of Professional Licensure, 1000 Washington Street, Room 1D, Boston, MA 02118.   

 
It is anticipated that the following topics will be discussed at the aforementioned meeting: 

 
 

1. Introductions 
 

2. Vote to Appoint a Subcommittee Chair 
 

3. Subcommittee Discussions 
 

a. Subcommittee Goals 
b. Review of M.G.L. c. 146 and 528 CMR 
c. Discussion Points for the Next Meeting 

 
4. Matters not reasonably anticipated 48 hours in advance of meeting 


